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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
All Saints Day  

2 
6:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 
Study 

3 4 

5 
9:00 A.M. 
Worship 
10:15 A.M. 
Sunday 
School: 
 
Daylight         
Savings 

6 7 
6:00 
P.M. 
Ad Board 
Meeting  

8 9 
1:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 
Study 

10 11 
Veterans 
Day  

12 
9:00 A.M. 
Worship 
10:15 A.M. 
Sunday 
School: 

13 14 15 16 
1:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 
Study 
 
 

17 18 

19 
9:00 A.M. 
Worship 
10:15 A.M. 
Sunday 
School: 

20 21 22 
Neenah Ecumenical 
Thanksgiving  
worship 6:30 P.M.  
 
St Mark’s Lutheran 
Church  

23 
Thanksgiving 
Day 

24 25 

26 
9:00 A.M. 
Worship 
10:15 A.M. 
Sunday 
School: 

27 28 29 30 
1:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 
Study 

  

November 2023 



 WORSHIP SERVICE* 
Christ the King/Reign of Christ 

November 26, 2023 9:00 A.M.  

 

Call to Worship: 

Prelude 

Welcome/Greeting  

*Opening Hymn:  “Praise to the Lord Almighty”                              UMH  # 139  

                               “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Him”                           UMH   # 89  

                              

Children’s Message:                                                                    Hugh Davies  

Reading of the Apostles Creed (on Screen)                                   Page 881 

Morning Prayer / The Lord’s Prayer  

Offering Our Gifts to God  

*Doxology: “Praise God, From Whom All Blessings Flow”                    UMH# 95 

 

*Sermon Song:  “Give Thanks"                                                   TFWS # 2036 

Scripture:  Philippians 1:3  

Sermon Series:  Thank You The Power of a Grateful Life 

Sermon:    Thank You                                                                     Pastor Tim 

*Closing Hymn:   “Now We Thank Thee All Our God”                      UMH # 102 

Benediction 

Postlude:  

 
*Stand if you are able: 
                       
                            Methodist Hymnal    TFWS – The Faith We Sing Song Book   

                              Assisted Listening Devices available –See an usher 



Welcome to Faith Church! We are glad you came to join us in our time of   

worship today. We pray that you will be blessed with strength enough to 

see you on your way, hope enough to get you through the day!  With your             

bulletin today is a pen and welcome card and an offering envelope. 

Please complete the card and, after the worship service, place it in one of 

the baskets found in the Narthex. The pen is yours to keep. If you have 

been   using the  envelopes and there are no changes, you can just write 

your full name on the inside   cover of the envelope. If this is the first time 

with using the envelope be sure to complete the inside cover completely. 

The envelopes and cards are separated in the church office with the office 

staff getting the welcome cards and the offering envelopes are given to 

the finance team. When changes  occur, by completing both the card and 

your envelope, the computer systems can be updated.     

 Save the Date!  91.9FM The Family Radio Network’s Help for the 

Homeless Hygiene Drive Feb. 11 – March 3, 2024   Last spring, 927     

area businesses, churches and schools hosted collection boxes and         

encouraged their staff, clients, members, and students to donate hygiene 

and cleaning supplies for their local shelters and crisis programs through 

The Family Radio Network’s 31st annual Help for the Homeless Hygiene 

Drive. Their donations totaled $665,000 worth of supplies for 101  local 

crisis programs in 19 communities.  Join us next Sunday 
December 3, 2023 

First Sunday of Advent  
New Sermon Series: “The Grinch” 
Sermon: Developing a Pure Heart 

Proverbs 4:23 

PILLARS DONATION DRIVE DURING THE HOLIDAY SEASON 

Each year, nearly 2,000 people benefit from Pillars crisis shelter and              

supportive/affordable housing programs, including street outreach, crisis 

housing, case management and diversion from homelessness. Together, 

we are rebuilding lives and strengthening our community.   Our “Christmas 

giving trees are set up, with the “gift wish” list on them. Please help the Pil-

lars by purchasing a gift from the ornaments that are  on our Giving Trees.  

We will need helpers to take over our gifts to the Pillars in Appleton.  

Financial gifts are also a way to support Pillars’ clients! If you would prefer 

you could support Pillars—financially.  All financial donations given in the 

month of December will be matched by SECURA.                     

SENIORS OF FAITH 

Mark Your Calendars          Annual Christmas Gathering  

Seniors of Faith are planning their annual Christmas gathering in our social 

area on December 14th. Choices will be catering a meal. We will continue 

with the “white elephant”  exchange. Ginny needs to know how many will 

be coming, so reservations need to be made by December 3rd.  The cost 

of the meal will be $13.00 per person. If you have questions, please     

contact Call Ginny Shepard @ 920-264-7522 .  



Uniting Faiths to Feed His Flock  

Community Christmas Dinner of Neenah/Menasha 2023 

This will mark the 15th year of  

the Community Christmas Dinner of Neenah/Menasha. 

This year’s dinner will be held on Saturday, December 9th at  

                               St. Paul Lutheran Church’s Fellowship Hall.  

There are many elements to this event that all culminate in a wonderful day. 

* An ecumenical healing service filled with festive holiday music & prayer 

* The meal served to guests in Fellowship Hall 

* The meal delivered by volunteers to homebound parishioners 

 A gift bag filled with every day necessities plus more 

Please see Bev if you are interested in being part of the Community                

Christmas Dinner, this year.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES  begin this morning after worship. 

Preschool—Pre-K—Kindergarten—-1st grade   

            Sherry Steele,   Joanne Ball                                      Room: 104 

2nd—Fourth Grade—   Kurt VanHandel                             Room  208 

5th—12th Grade            Dan Duff                               .         Library  

Adult Class: “The Battle for the Beginning”  Hugh Davies   Room 204 

                         All are Welcome—Please join us…………. 

Lord, we come to you in prayer for joy, peace, comfort 

Jett Barber—my sister Rowan birthday was on Thursday.. 

Hugh Davies — prayers of joy as  Mary’s sister Nancy’s health is better 

and is moving from California to Virginia to be closer to her son and family. 

Jerry Sell—Continued prayers for Michael who is dealing with medical  

condition.  

Robin Hull—continued prayers for healing for my brother Steve. 

Sharon Bucholtz—prayers of joy as prayers were answered, there is no 

blockage in my heart.          

Continued prayers for: Cindy Boelter, Bob Fritz, Tom Divver,                     

Eric Schlieter,  Elizabeth Roberts, Jim and Ardis Lyons, Marilyn Nyberg,    

Ina Mae Remmel, Kathy Bayer, Dick Wylie, Julie Caflisch, and others in 

need of healing, encouragement, continued prayers for all our    mem-

bers of our church family, our church, the  leadership, Pastor Tim and our 

many unspoken prayers.   

PRAYER SHAWLS:   

The  Prayer shawl group will be meeting will be January 11, 2024.  If you 

would like to give a prayer shawl to someone for a gift for the holidays or 

would like to join the group, please contact Beth Hall.      



A generous supporter has pledged to match all donations made to Valor between               

Giving Tuesday (November 28th) and the end of the year, up to $30,000! 

Will you help us meet this match? Valor is committed to wise stewardship and every         

dollar will help us offer an exceptional classical Christian education to families in the Fox 

Valley..   

Checks may be sent to: Valor Classical Christian Academy 

 

P.O. Box 323 

Neenah, WI 54957 

Thank you for supporting Valor!   

Valor is an approved 501(c)(3) with Tax ID 92-0310469.  

Valor-Classical-Christian 
Academy 
1024 Tullar road  
Neenah, Wi 54956  
Powered by Squarespace    

Your gift provides young people with an enduring     
education that cultivates wisdom, virtue, and service 
to Christ.  

Giving Tuesday  
Valor donations will 
be matched  

Thank You!... The Power of a Grateful Life 
Thank You...Faith Church 

 
Philippians 1:3 

 
 

Thank You Faith Church 

 

1. I Thank God For _____________ 

             Philippians 2:17 

            1 Corinthians 12:5 

 

 

 

2.  I thank God for _______________ 

            Philippians 1:4-5 

            2 Corinthians 4:15 

 

 

 

 

3. I thank God for __________________ 

           Philippians 4:10 15-16 

           Ephesians 3: 2-  


